
MEMORANDUM 

To . . The College Community

From The President of the College 

Subject: Parking Regulations 

1. The following parking regulations are effective immediately: 

a. Parking is prohibited on all College roads, except for ten minute parking 

on the lanes leading to student housing. 

b. The Brick Garage Parking Lot, immediately north of the brick garage studios 

on the west side of campus (designated #3 on attached circulation map) is 

reserved for the use of faculty, staff and students who do not reside on 

campus . 

c. The Tennis Court Parking Lot (designated #4 on the attached circulation 

map) is reserved for the use of faculty, students and staff who reside on 

campus. 

d. The Barn parking lot is intended to be used primarily by faculty and staff 

who teach or work in the Barn and is available on a "first come , first 

served" basis. 

e . Evening and weekend visitors to the campus may park in the Brick Garage 

Parking Lot or the Tennis Court Lot. 

f. Short-term (20 minute) parking is available in the West Parking Lot, north 

of Leigh House (designated #5 on the attached map), for non-residents mak-

ing a short visit to COmmons This parking is available as a substitute 

for parking in the Commons driveway which is prohibited. 

2. We will shortly announce the availability of bumper parking stickers which will 

establish a right to the use of the above specified reserved parking spaces . 

3. As the attached memorandum of the faculty and student Art and Architecture 

Committees makes clear, these regulations are necessary for the safety and conven-

ience of the entire College community. We require the understanding cooperation 

of all to make them work. 

Bennington College 

November 5, 1968 






